
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

   Cir no: HBT ATH / GEN/59/24-25                                            Date: 29/11/2024     
      

 

EID AL ETIHAD HOLIDAYS 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

We would like to inform you that the school will remain closed in observance of the 53rd UAE 

National Day ‘Eid Al Etihad’ on 2nd & 3rd December 2024. Classes will resume on 4th 

December 2024. 

 

“May this National Day fill your life with happiness and prosperity. 

Happy Eid Al Etihad 2024!” 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

 


